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“The Artists’ Workshop of New Smyrna 
Beach, Inc. strives to enrich the 

community by offering a supportive, 
vibrant environment which promotes 
opportunities to learn, create, exhibit 

and appreciate art.”

ESTABLISHED 1958

Highlights 
from last 
year’s 
Lagoonacy 
include the
Art Market 

Cardboard 
Boat Race 

“Plein Air” 
painters in 

action 

“Creatures of 
the Lagoon” 

parade

Children’s 
“Big Art” 
paintings

Next Member Meeting:
Wednesday, April 2, 2014

Social Time: 6:30 P.M.
(Library Book Sale)
Meeting: 7:00 P.M.

Nominations for 2014-15 Officers

540 Barracuda Blvd.
New Smyrna Beach, FL

REMINDER: 
Free Demo

by Pastel Artist:
Lyn Asselta

Artists’ Workshop Studios
Sunday, March 23, 2:00 P.M.

(refreshments served)
see page 2 for details....

The Marine Discovery Center and the Artists’ Workshop invite you 
once again to Lagoonacy...where Arts and Sciences meet!  This year, 

the event will be held on Saturday, April 12th, from 10:00 A.M. - 4:00 P.M. 
at the Barracuda Blvd. facilities.  It’s a wonderful opportunity to showcase 
the Artists’ Workshop studios, as well as promote our activities to the 
community.

We need a host of volunteers to make this a success!  Our activities for this 
event include an Art Market, Art Demonstrations, Plein Air Painting, and 
various Children’s Art Activities.   We also need donations of art books, 
materials, and art supplies for the Art Market.  (This is your chance to 
donate new or used art supplies/materials you no longer need - that AWI 
can sell.  It’s also a great chance to pick up a bargain on art supplies you 
might need/want.  Due to storage/space limitations, please do not bring 
your donations for the Art Market to the Studios until Thursday/Friday, 
April 10-11.)  More information and a volunteer sign-up sheet will be passed 
around at the April 2 Members’ Meeting.  If you have questions or wish to 
help out, contact Joe Anglin at 386-409-9814 or email: janglin43@gmail.com.

“Lagoonacy” Activities
Joe Anglin

A celebration of the insanely 
fascinating and beautiful Mosquito 
Lagoon, with a day of fun, food and 
festivities through Art and Marine 

Discovery.

Saturday, April 12, 2014
 10:00 A.M. - 4:00 P.M.

Artists’ Workshop Volunteers 
needed for the following 

activities:

Art Market Volunteers
Art Tents 
Plein Air Painting Demos
Various Children Art Activities
AWI Information Booth

www.artistsworkshopinc.com
mailto:janglin43@gmail.com
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Remaining 2014
AWI Workshop Schedule

JANET ROGERS
“Expressive 

Watercolors with 
Faces & Figures”
Mar. 25-27, 2014

OPENINGS STILL AVAILABLE

LYN ASSELTA
“Expressive 

Landscapes in 
Pastel”

Apr. 4-6, 2014
OPENINGS STILL AVAILABLE

Pick up a Workshop brochure at the AWI 
Studios. See the Artists’ Workshop website 

www.artistsworkshopinc.com for more 
information, supply lists, and sign-up infor-
mation. Questions?  Contact Liz Clayton, 

386-427-3996, or email:
gramclayton@gmail.com
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Artists’

Workshop, Inc.

P.O. Box 1194

New Smyrna Beach, FL 32170-1194

www.artistsworkshop.com       386.424.9254

Please note the following:

Plan ahead! Mail your check early and receive a 20% 

discount.  To receive the discounted price, checks 

must be postmarked 45 days before the workshop 

begins (NO EXCEPTIONS). No refunds will be given 

for discounted workshop fees for any reason except 

cancellation of the workshop.  A minimum number of 

students need to be registered six weeks prior to the 

start of the workshop to meet expenses, or it will be 

cancelled. A written request for refund will be accepted 

on full price payments only at least three weeks prior to 

the start of the workshop, less a $25.00 handling fee.

1.  Submit a separate check for each workshop.

2.  Full amount for the workshop - check paid to:

 
ARTISTS’ WORKSHOP, INC.

3. Write the name of the instructor on the check.

4. Mail check to:  Liz Clayton 

 
 

1033 Magnolia Circle

 
 

New Smyrna Beach, FL  32168

5.  QUESTIONS?  Contact Liz Clayton at 386-427-3996 

or gramclayton@gmail.com.

TOM WEINKLE

Pastel

DON KENNEDY

Watercolor

STEVEN HARDOCK

Watercolor

STACY BARTER

Oil 

CATHERINE MERRILL

Sculptural Ceramics

SCOTT HEISTAND

Acrylic

JANET ROGERS

Watercolor

LYN ASSELTA

Pastel
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Workshops are held at the

        Artists’ Workshop Studios

540 Barracuda Blvd.

New Smyrna Beach, FL

(next to Marine Discovery Center)

NAME: _____________________________

ADDRESS:  _________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

PHONE: ____________________________

EMAIL: _____________________________

INSTRUCTOR:  ______________________

2013 - 2014

2013 - 2014

 How to Sign Up...

            
     Visit our Art Gallery 

115 Canal St.

New Smyrna Beach, FL

(next to Chamber of Commerce)

“The Artists’ W
orkshop of New Smyrna Beach, Inc. 

strives to enrich the community by offering a supportive, 

vibrant environment which promotes opportunities to 

learn, create, exhibit and appreciate art.”

ESTABLISHED 1958

Thank you again to all of our artists/teachers, monitors and students for your cooperation with the 
changes that had to be made to accommodate this year’s Members’ Show.  All classes will resume 

normal studio spaces now that the Members’ Show is over, and most classes are in full swing; people 
should check the “wonderful” classes brochure, contact teachers and sign up on clipboards at the 
studios.

Classes Update
Mary Gerlach and Nance Sucharski
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Artists’ Workshop, Inc.
Studios: 540 Barracuda Blvd.

Gallery: 115 Canal St.

P.O. Box 1194, New Smyrna Beach, FL32170-1194

386-424-9254

www.artistsworkshopinc.com

Classes
includes 2013-2014

Gallery Exhibit Schedule

2014

Upcoming Workshops
Liz ClaytonThere is still room in Janet Roger’s watercolor 

workshop on March 25, 26, and 27, as well as a 
need for a host/hostess on March 27th.  Openings are 
also available in Lyn Asselta’s pastel workshop April 
4, 5, and 6, as well as a need for hosts/hostesses all 
three days.  (Remember: Hosts attend the workshop 
that day at no charge!)   If you are interested, contact 
Liz Clayton, 386-427-3996, or email: 
gramclayton@gmail.com.

Lyn Asselta: April 4, 5, 6
“Expressive Landscapes in Pastel”
This pastel workshop will concentrate on using 
emotion, intuition and color to help you create more 
interesting and expressive landscapes.  We’ll explore 
ideas with shape, design, stroke work, underpainting 
and format.  This will be a fun 3 days of exploration, 
so be prepared to play! (Open to all levels, but 
students must have an understanding of how to use 
their pastels on sanded papers.) 
Website:  www.lynasselta.com

Dates:	 Friday, April 4th, thru Sunday, April 6th, 2014
Time:	 9:30 A.M. thru 4:00 P.M.
Fees:	 AWI Members: $225; non-members: $255

MIXED MEDIA CLASS will resume on Tuesday April 22nd.  “Mixing Mediums” - The students who have 
taken the class before may continue to work on building their skills, working with various mediums to 
develop strong compositions.  The newer students will be learning some basic techniques.  There will be a 
couple of direct lessons on planning and executing a strong composition. “Putting it Together” -  You will 
learn the art of interlocking and overlapping shapes, so things fit together, and learn what mediums work 
well together.  

Class will run April 22nd , 29th , May 6th , 13th , 20th , 27th.  It is $75.00 for the 6 weeks or $15.00 a session.  
I must know by March 30th if you are planning on taking the class.  I will be out of the country until April 
18th, and need to know ahead of time how to plan.  A class minimum of 6 students is necessary to run a 
class.  Please get back to me if you are interested.  If you have any questions, please e-mail 
carolynaland@gmail.com, or call 386 290-5128.  If you need a supply list please contact me and I will forward 
one to you.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS:  Lyn Asselta will give a free pastel 
demonstration on Sunday, March 23 at 2:00 P.M. at the Artists’ 
Workshop studios in preparation for her upcoming workshop.

www.artistsworkshopinc.com
www.artistsworkshopinc.com
gramclayton3@gmail.com
mailto:gramclayton@gmail.com
mailto:carolynaland@gmail.com
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Remaining 2014 
AWI Gallery Show Dates

At a Glance

March 1 - 27:
“THE ARTIST’S POINT OF 

VIEW”
Pickup Friday, March 28

(Canal St. Gallery)

March 31 - April 24:
“RAINBOW’S GOLD”
Enter Friday, March 28

(Canal St. Gallery)

April 28 - May 22:
Artists’ Select

(Canal St. Gallery)

May 26 - June 19:
Artists’ Select

(Canal St. Gallery)

From the Gallery 
Constanz Elder, Sue Stoddart & Michael Ennis

March 1 - 27: ““THE ARTIST’S POINT OF VIEW” 
 (Artists’ Workshop Gallery on Canal St.)

      Pick Up Date:   Friday, March 28th, 9:00 -11:00 A.M.

March 31 - April 24:
“RAINBOW’S GOLD” 

           (Artists’ Workshop Gallery on Canal St.)  
Any subject.  Theme is Yellow (gold) as an important focus of your artwork, 

or yellow used as a wider portion of the work.  Please contact a Gallery Co-Chair 
prior to the exhibit to enter:  Constanz Elder, 386-426-2079, 
constanzelder@gmail.com; or Sue Stoddart, 386-423-1468,
susanstoddart@earthlink.net.

      Entry Date:       Friday, March 28th, 9:00 -11:00 A.M.
      Open for:         1st Saturday on Canal (Gallery Walk): 
		       April 5th, 4-  7:00 P.M.
      Pick Up Date:   Friday, April 25th, 9:00 -11:00 A.M.

APRIL EXHIBIT: “Rainbow’s Gold” (Theme):  Any subject.  Yellow 
(gold) as an important focus of your artwork or yellow used as a 

wider portion of the work.

If  you are familiar with the analogous color wheel, you will see that the color 
yellow is bordered by yellow-orange to one side and yellow-green on the 
other.  Your yellow(s) could move in these directions, if desired.  (There is an 
analogous color wheel posted on the bulletin board at the Studios, if you care 
to seek color possibilities and complements.)  Entry date is Friday, March 
28th, 9 – 11 A.M. at the Gallery.  

To enter prior to the exhibit or for any questions, contact Constanz Elder, 386-
426-2079, constanzelder@gmail.com, or Sue Stoddart, 386-423-1468, 
susanstoddart@earthlink.net.

Sue Stoddart is taking Donna Ross’ place as Gallery Co-Chair, as business 
conflicts make it difficult for Donna to continue.  Many thanks to Donna for 
her assistance this year.

Below are selections from “The 
Artist’s Point of View” exhibit at 

the Canal St. Gallery, open now 
thru March 27th:

Ralph Redmond
 “Bateman’s Pond 2013”
 (acrylic)

Joan Zetka
 “Yacht Club Island”

 (oil)

Sue Stoddart
“Red Marsh”
(pastel)

Michael Ennis
 “Hitchcock’s Hallucination”

(acrylic)

Reminder:  Gallery entry is free for 

members.  (Just contact Gallery

 Co-Chair prior to entry date.)

www.artistsworkshopinc.com
mailto:constanzelder@gmail.com
mailto:susanstoddart@earthlink.net
mailto:constanzelder@gmail.com
mailto:susanstoddart@earthlink.net


4 www.artistsworkshopinc.com |  386.424.9254  

DON’T FORGET:

Artists’ Workshop Inc.
Spring Installation

 Luncheon

Tuesday, April 29, 2014
Atlantic Center for the Arts

Social 11:00 A.M.
Lunch 12:00 P.M.

(Fill out your reservation on
 page 5 and mail with your 

check by April 18, 2014)

Welcome New Members
Maryann Oliver

Deborah Kuchta
2049 Crane Lakes Blvd.
Port Orange, FL 32128
Phone: 386-756-7078
Cell: 413-461-8942

Jake and Heidi Morgan
924 Clubhouse Blvd.
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168
Phone: 386-424-1640
Cell: 305-942-4456
Email: heidimorgan@cfl.rr.com

Christine Van Steen
691 Ingham Rd.
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168
Phone: 386-423-6999
Email: christinevansteen@yahoo.com

Jeremy Marshall
133 West Loop
Oak Hill, FL 32759
Phone: 386-345-0642
Email: xdestradox@gmail.com  or 
jeremymarshall@gmail.com

Flora J. MacColl & William Griffin
357 Palm Dr.
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168
Phone: 386-409-0155
Cell: 352-275-7507
Email: florajmaccoll@gmail.com

Cathy Gondek
790 Atlantic Dr.
Satellite Beach, FL 32937
Phone: 321-426-4857
Email: catgondek@yahoo.com

Rosemarie Ingate
2003 Hill St.
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32169
Phone: 386-426-0877
Email: rmingate@gmail.com

Steve Marigliano & Linda Jackson
918 Reed Canal Rd.
Lot-273
South Daytona, FL 32119
Phone: 386-767-2022
Cell: 386-212-5874
Email: metacomet100@fastmail.fm

Sandra DeFeo
219 Sapphire Rd.
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32169
Phone: 386-871-5770
Email: sjdkpjp@yahoo.com

MINIATURE ART
 FOR SPRING

 LUNCHEON TABLES
Please pickup a small pre-cut 
mat from Studio D and return 

your completed piece of minia-
ture art to the box on top of the 

framing table in Studio D by 
April 15th.  Christophe Cardot 
will attach the artwork to the 

mat. Thank you! 

Youth Summer Camp
Schedule 

Artists’ Workshop Studios
Barracuda Blvd. NSB

Kids Create: June 9-13 
Kids Create: June 16-20

Teen Extreme: June 23-27

Art is...Creation
Studio & Gallery

406 N. Orange Ave. NSB

Teen Extreme: July 7-11

All camps are $100/week.
Register early. Space is limited

Youth Artist Programs
Regina WiseSummer Camp Info:  Three weeks of camp will be held at the Artists’ 

Workshop, and one week at Art Is…Creation Studio and Gallery.

  (See schedule at left.)  

Volunteers are needed for A.S.A.P. After School Art Program and the 
Summer Art Camps the last three weeks of June and the week of July 7 
to 11.  Lots of opportunities to get involved.  Please partner with us to 
sponsor a young artist to attend A.S.A.P. or Summer Art Camp through 
our Scholarship Fund. Every amount counts!  For Camps or Volunteering 
contact Regina Wise at 386-428-1876, cell 386-847-1676,
wiseregina@gmail.com or www.artiscreation.org.

Watch for the Grand Opening of Art Is…Creation Studio & Gallery.

Our Amazing Young Artists (right) on 
their field trip to see the AWI Members’ 
Show.  Each student selected a piece 
of artwork to critique. So young yet so 

knowledgeable!!!

www.artistsworkshopinc.com
www.artiscreation.org
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Tuesday, April 29, 2014
Social:  11:00 A.M. / Lunch 12:00 P.M.
Atlantic Center for the Arts
1414 Art Center Avenue, New Smyrna Beach

Menu:  Sandwiches & Salad Bar 
             Drink & Dessert

*Guest Welcome

Please return the bottom portion of this
 reservation slip and your check

 (Made out to Artists’ Workshop Inc.)
 by Friday, April 18, 2014

Mail to:  James Houpt, 5959 Penrose Ct., Port Orange FL  32127

www.artistsworkshopinc.com
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Artists’
 Workshop Inc. is on 

Facebook
If you are on Facebook, 

be sure to look for the 
Artists’ Workshop Inc. 

page and “Like” it!

www.facebook.com/artistsworkshopinc

Facebook Like Button CMYK / .ai

First a clarification: The big switch from Plein Air group to 
those who show up at 10:30 Friday, April 4th, is at the UCC 

Community Hall on the NW corner of Faulkner and Washington.

All other venues take place in early April at times arranged with 
input from artists and venues. It is important that you contact us 
and start making arrangements soon.  But never give up. 

We are proud to have Babs Lupoli at the Oak Hill City Hall, Joan 
Hartwig in OH Library, Steve Lachlin in EW Library, Peter Cerreta 
and Roseanne Samuelson in NSB City Hall, the Plein Air Group in 
the UCC Community Hall, a group show in the Bert Fish contest, 
and Daniel Stone, Jim Houpt, and Gretchen Nass in the NSB Library.  
Your turn next.

It is time for you to cultivate and bring to maturity the raw talent 
you find in yourself so that it can operate in the world outside as 
most of you did for others; it is the time to be the adult for the child 
which is you.

If you do exhibit and have some .jpg files of your work, send 
them to us so that we can use them for the media.  Contact Jane 
Owen (owenrix@earthlink.net, 386-428-1225) and Ruby Jones 
(rubygeerjones@yahoo.com, 386-427-9222).

 Your Art In Public Places: Call for Artists
Jane Owen

Jane Owen and Regina Wise stand next 
to Regina’s current Winners’ Wall exhibit 

at the Bert Fish Hospital Lobby gallery.

Below is a selection of paintings Joan 
Hartwig currently has on display at the 

Oak Hill library.  They include: (top to 
bottom)  “Carnival of Creation,” “In the 

Garden,” and “When Fish Fly.” 

AWI Dues are Due May 1

Annual member dues will be due on 
May 1st.   (Reminder notices will be 
mailed out to all members soon.)  New 
members who have joined February 1, 
2014 or later do not need to pay again 
for the 2014-15 season.  Questions: 
Contact Kathy O’Meara, 386-871-
0853.

Librarian’s Corner
Cindy Sloan

Join us Tuesday, April 8th, 4:00 - 6:00 P.M.
The art book club continues with “Brunelleschi’s Dome”
Brunelleschi’s Dome is an absolutely amazing achievement and 
we are all learning so much.  We will be watching a video on 
how Cathedrals were built and also the sacred geometry that was 
involved with their architecture.  We will meet in my home at 819 

Island Point Dr., NSB. on April 8 from 4 to 6 P.M.  
Please come even if you haven’t read or finished the book; the 
discussion is always great.  

Starting in May we will be back in the AWI library.  
The book is “Toby’s Room” by Pat Barker. 
“Unforgettable. . . . Toby’s Room takes large risks...
and it succeeds brilliantly.” 
—The New York Times Book Review

Library Continued Improvements
The library is continuing to evolve.  Larger markers to identify sections of books 
should help you find the books you are looking for.  Books are divided by subject 
rather than medium in alphabetical order (i.e. Abstract, Acrylic, Asian Art, 
Ceramics, etc.).  For example, if you are interested in portraits and figure work 
those books have been separated out and put together no matter what the medium.  
All general books on acrylic, oil, watercolor are together as are all general books 
on painting.  This helps in that you do not have to look through 200 or so books 
to find portrait and figure.  There is also an art history section and an art museum 
section.  New books on graphic design have been donated that are very good.  I am 
currently working on getting those organized.  As of now they are located under 
photography and marketing.  

May book:
“Toby’s 
Room”

www.artistsworkshopinc.com
www.facebook.com/artistsworkshopinc
mailto:owenrix@earthlink.net
mailto:rubygeerjones@yahoo.com


From the President
Joe Anglin

All,

Thanks to all for organizing, helping and participating in this years Members 
Show. Once again special thanks to Katty Smith, Gail Waters, Kathy O’Meara 
and John Strong. Great works were displayed by many with over 100 pieces. 
Great Event and Show!

Lagoonacy, the combined annual open house for the Marine Discovery Center 
and the Artists’ Workshop, is happening on Saturday, April 12 this year. We 
need volunteers to help with children’s art activities, AWI Information booth, 
and our art market booth. Please contact me if you would like to volunteer 
and I will help you get organized or direct you to the right person. It is a great 
event with an estimated 1500 visitors expected this year.

If you want to sell your own art work, you can get a registration form and 
booth number by contacting the Marine Discovery Center and ask for a form.

Look for additional Lagoonacy information forthcoming for all the activities 
and fun to be had by everyone. Warmer weather is finally here.  Enjoy!

Artists’ Workshop programs are sponsored in part by a grant from the Cultural Council of Volusia County.

From the Editor:

Hope you plan to join us for 
Lagoonacy on April 12th and 
the AWI Spring Luncheon on 
April 29th!  Be sure to keep us 
informed of any member awards 
or special accomplishments.  
The cutoff date for inputs for 
the April newsletter will be 
Wednesday, April 9th.

Current and past newsletters 
are always posted on our 
website:
www.artistsworkshopinc.com/
newsletters.html

Mary “P-H”
Mary C. Peschel-Herlehy
Phone:  386-428-7906
peschelherlehy@earthlink.net

Acclaimed artist 
Harold Garde was the 
guest speaker at the 
March 5th Members’ 
Meeting.  He used the 
Members’ Show as 
a backdrop to offer 
insights on respecting 
your artwork enough to 
present it well, as well 
as recommendations for 
taking your artwork to 
the next level. 

www.artistsworkshopinc.com/newsletters.html
www.artistsworkshopinc.com/newsletters.html
mailto:peschelherlehy@earthlink.net

